PLAINS ISD

811 Cowboy Way • P.O. Box 479 • Plains, TX 79355 (806) 456 -7401 Fax (806) 456 - 4325 www.plainsisd.net



Students, Parents, Staff, and Community Members,

If you think someone at Plains ISD is doing a great job, then we need your help! Too often in our world today, we assume people know what we think of them, but we never really tell them specifically that we appreciate them or something they have done. We would like for you to take a few minutes to do just that! We all appreciate hearing that we are doing a good job and/or are making a difference in someone's life. To help make this easier to do, we have set up a form for anyone who wants to compliment a member of our staff!

When someone has done something for which you feel they should be recognized, click on the link on our website that says "Cowboy/Cowgirl Compliment" and you will be taken to a form that will ask you for information about who it is and what they have done. After that, we will recognize them with a certificate, a gift, and a card that describes what you have shared with us. You may even see it on our social media pages and website. Together we can make our school an even more positive place and recognize more of the day-to-day great things happening at Plains ISD!

Respectfully,

Robert McLain

Plains ISD Superintendent (806) 456-7401

